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To improve efficiencies and turn-around time of our support services, Navistar will be implementing new security procedures following a phased-in approach.   The 1st phase occurring this week involves a new login procedure, which enables a 2nd phase providing new Self-Service Password Reset features later next month.   Follow-up communications will further describe the features and benefits of this new self-service capability.  
Beginning on June 11th, you will notice a new look to the standard login page and be asked to log in using your user id@navistar.com (S123456789@Navistar.com).  
An example of the new login page is pictured below.   
As a special note, please contact the Navistar Service Desk if you have any login issues.   The three links shown on the login page are static Microsoft links which cannot be removed and should NOT be used at this time. Some will be used in the next phase for password reset. Thanks.[image: cid:image002.png@01D634FA.F7F427D0]
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Sign in

INavistar email address or userid@navistar.com

No account? Create one!
Can't access your account?

Sign-in options

Contact your Navistar Service Desk for any
assistance.




